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NOTICE
Monday, October 21, 2024

My Alabama Taxes: Do You Need to Make an Update?

The Alabama Department of Revenue has changed banks. If you make payments through My Alabama Taxes,
then you may need to act, if you haven’t already done so, to ensure that your payments are properly processed.

Who needs to act, and what should you do?

e I am an ACH debit taxpayer that DOES use an account with a debit block code. ACH debit taxpayers
are those that authorize ALDOR to pull the money from their account. If you are unsure if your bank account
utilizes a debit block, please contact your bank to verify.

o Action needed: Add Originating Company ID “MAT6045055” to your bank account.

e [ am an ACH debit taxpayer that DOES NOT use an account with a debit block.
o Action needed: No action is needed.

e I am an ACH credit taxpayer. ACH credit taxpayers are those that instruct their bank to push the payment
to ALDOR’s bank. This is normally done by larger companies.
o Action needed: You should have received a letter, which is available to view on your My Alabama
Taxes account, to update ALDOR’s banking information. If you are unable to find the letter, contact
the Taxpayer Assistance Group at the number below.

Important Note: Do NOT remove the Originating Company ID “2621862182” which is for local motor fuel taxes
and non-state administered local sales, use, rental, and lodgings taxes filed through My Alabama Taxes/Single
Point/ONE SPOT. This code will not change.

You can also refer to previous letters sent to you in your My Alabama Taxes account.

If you have any questions about this change, call ALDOR’s Taxpayer Assistance Group at 334-353-8096.

Contact
Taxpayer Assistance Group
334-353-8096



